

# PRE- K KIDS Learning Center



Visit us at: www.prekkidslearningcenter.com • Contact us at: shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com

## September 2025 Newsletter



### Welcome Back!

Play, Learn Grow...

We are excited to be back with another school year!

We wish everyone a happy and healthy year!

#### Reminders

- We are looking forward to the change in weather, we will still be taking the children outside. Please make sure your child has or wears weather appropriate clothes and shoes.
- We are Closed Monday, September 1<sup>st</sup> for Labor Day.
- Please remember to sign your children in and out each day.

### Birthdays

Parker H 9/11 9/12 Noelle D. 9/13 Evelyn S. Asher H. 9/13 King W. 9/16 Willow K. 9/20 Nathan P 9/25 9/30 Isabel K

# Upcoming Annual Supply Fee

We will be billing \$45 per family the week of September 29<sup>th</sup>.

### Curriculum Themes

<u>Infants</u>-Building Trusting Relationships - Forming a Bond, Nurturing Connections, Establishing Routines, Engaging Families, Cultural Sensitivity.

Young Toddlers -Getting to Know our Classroom and Our Friends - Building Relationships, Establishing Routines, Engaging Families, Cultural Sensitivity

Older Toddler and Preschool - Getting to Know our Classroom and Our Friends - Our Classroom Family, Our Classroom Environment, Our Classroom Routines, Show Me How!



# PRE- K KIDS Learning Center



Visit us at: www.prekkidslearningcenter.com • Contact us at: shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com



### Grandparents Day

Friday Sept 5th

2:30 pm - 3:00 pm



Please make sure you sign up before Wednesday September 4<sup>th</sup>.

Sign-up sheets are in the lobby of both buildings.

This is for the Shenango Office Only.

### Candle Fundraiser

We are asking all our families to participate in our Chestnut Hill Candle fundraiser. All the profits will help provide new equipment for our classrooms.

The candles are \$13 each. There are some samples in the office. The candles are 10 oz. The fundraiser will run from Sept.  $8^{th}$  to Sept.  $26^{th}$ .

Cash or checks are accepted. Please make checks payable to Pre-K Kids Learning Center. Please return by Sept. 26<sup>th</sup>.

Order forms will be distributed by Sept. 5th. If you did not receive one, please stop at the office.

Delivery is expected within 3 to 4 weeks after the order is received by Chestnut Hill.

This is for Shenango and Pulaski Facilities.

If you have any questions, please ask Shirley.

Thank you for all your support!

